
        CITY OF LA CROSSE  
           ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT 
           400 LA CROSSE ST  
                         LA CROSSE, WI  54601-3396 
           PHONE: 608-789-7505 
           FAX: 608-789-8184  
  
   

                   November 12, 2020, 2020 
 

      
Re:   2020 La Crosse River Bank Stabilization 
    

 
To the Honorable Mayor and Common Council 
of the City of La Crosse, Wisconsin 
 
Dear Mayor and Council Members: 
 
The following bids were received for the 2020 La Crosse River Bank Stabilization  
project: 
 
 

WINONA MECHANICAL, INC.  $44,271.00  
 WINONA, MINNESOTA 
 

St. Joseph Construction Company  $44,460.00 
La Crosse, Wisconsin 
 
Water Works Docks & Boatlifts, Inc.  $49,750.00 
Stoddard, Wisconsin 

 
Dirt Monkey, LLC    $53,990.00 
Cashton, Wisconsin 
 
Gerke Excavating, Inc.   $57,035.49 
Tomah, Wisconsin 
 
Haas Sons, Inc.    $88,950.00 
Thorp, Wisconsin 
          

The Engineer estimate for the 2020 La Crosse River Bank Stabilization project 
is $50,000.00. 
 
The Director of Engineering and Public Works recommends awarding the bid for the  
2020 La Crosse River Bank Stabilization to Winona Mechanical, Inc. in the amount 
of $44,271.00. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 

     Randy Turtenwald 
     Director of Engineering & Public Works 
RT:kn 


